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Latest on complaints

total new complaints
opened against financial
services firms between
January and July 2014

decrease on the

2,493,729

complaints between
July and December 2013

new complaints about payment
protection insurance. A

11%

decrease on complaints between
July and December 2013

total redress
paid in the
first half of 2014
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